
     

Nunatsiavut Housing Commission 
Open House for Hopedale postponed 
 
The Nunatsiavut Government is working to establish the Nunatsiavut Housing 
Commission, which will be uniquely responsive to the housing needs and 
challenges of Inuit living with the Labrador Inuit Settlement Area. 
 
An Open House planned for Hopedale at 6 p.m., August 30, to provide 
Beneficiaries of the Labrador Inuit Land Claims Agreement an opportunity to 
meet with the Director of Housing, Brenna Jarar, and to discuss the work that 
is currently under way, has been postponed because of inclement weather. 
 
A new date for the Open House will be announced at a later date. 
 
 
 


